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Dear Valued Customers, 
 

We are pleased to announce CMA CGM is now offering a new call in Dakhla port with 
bi-monthly coverage and regular departure on our Morocco Shuttle via Algeciras. 
 
This allows us to serve the best coverage now in the market with 4 Moroccan ports – 
Dakhla, Agadir, Tangier Med and Casablanca. 
 
First departure:  
M/V CIELO DI CASABLANCA  v.1463ES 
ETD Algeciras: 5th Oct 2016 
ETA Dakhla:  11th Oct 2016 

 
 
Should you have any inquiry, please contact your local CMA CGM Office.  
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